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ELECTRONIC VOTING UPDATE

NEWS

= The Provincial Government has issued a Request for Proposals (“RFP") or a tender for a contract to
allow for electronic voting in the upcoming health care votes.

= According to the government documents, obtained by CUPE, the RFP will likely be awarded in early
January, with votes in March or April.

» CUPE is sharing information with you as the process develops.

HOW DOES THIS AFFECT ME?

= The possibility for electronic voting means that voting for CUPE will be easier than ever.

= Make sure that your Employer has accurate contact information and visit cupehealthcare.ca to ensure
you get the latest details on how to vote online.

WHAT HAPPENS NEXT?

= The dates of the votes and how to vote will be determined in consultation with the company chosen in
January, so more details will likely follow early in the new year. CUPE will always share the latest
information with you.

DID YOU KNOW?

» CUPE has the lowest dues of any union representing support workers. Plus, we do not collect any dues
on overtime or shift premiums. When you work tough shifts, or long hours, that's money in your pocket,
not ours.

CALLTO ACTION

Let's keep working together for public health care!

* Go to Contact at cupehealthcare.ca and sign up for the latest CUPE health care news.
= Speak to a CUPE site rep.

= Join your CUPE Local Facebook page.

We know this is a difficult time for our members. We want to make sure every CUPE member is protected
and offered the strongest way forward. Please contact us if you have questions or concerns.

For more information, contact your Local CUPE President or your CUPE Health Care Coordinator,

Shannon McAteer, at smcateer@cupe.ca.
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